Dear Pastor Rick,
I would like to say thank you for attending the convention last week. We know that you are very busy about the church in San Francisco but still you gave time to attend the convention here in San Antonio. It was a long journey, yet you have welcomed us with a smile in your face. Therefore, in behalf of the church of San Francisco, thank you very much.
We also want to thank you for your message. We have never seen a man speak so boldly in front of the crowd. Your sermons have touched my life and the lives of many people throughout the city. In fact, many people have come to know more about Christ through your works.
Again, I would like to say thank you for your sincerity in leading other people’s lives. You are highly appreciated by our members.
God bless,
Jason Smith

